
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE TO THE PARENTS OF CLASS 8/THURSDAY, 04TH NOVEMBER, 2021 
 

 

Respected Parents, 
 
This is to inform you that Don Bosco School, Berhampore, has been selected for 

National Achievement Survey- 2021.  We have received this letter from the 

Office of The District Magistrate & Collector Murshidabad dated 01-11-2021 

Memo no.: - 335/149/PED/SSM/2021 regarding the Conduction of National 

Achievement Survey- 2021. 

 
It is compulsory for the school to conduct since it is coming from the 

Central Govt. Therefore, keeping this directive in mind we have no choice 

but to call students of Class 8 to the school on 12th November, 2021.  Hence, 

you are requested to encourage your children to participate in this survey 

without fail.  

 
KINDLY FIND THE ATTACHED CONSENT FORM BELOW TO BE FILLED IN BY 

THE PARENTS COMPULSORILY AND TO BE SUBMITTED TO THE 

RESPECTIVE CLASS TEACHERS OF CLASS 8 FROM 09:30 AM TO 10:30 AM IN 

THE SCHOOL ON MONDAY, 08TH NOVEMBER, 2021. 

 
Looking forward to your wholehearted cooperation and collaboration. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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